MVB: Notice of postponement of the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 14 Apr 2020, Vinacomin - VietBac Mining Industry Holding Corporation announced the postponement of General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Article 1: To postpone the organization of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of Vinacomin - VietBac Mining Industry Holding Corporation in April 2020 due to the implementation of the Prime Minister's Directive in the prevention of the COVID-19 pandemic
- The organization time is conducted before June 30, 2020 or other time under the guidance of competent agencies
[bookmark: _GoBack]Article 3: Members of the Board of Directors and the executive apparatus of the Corporation are responsible for executing this decision
